
 

 

 

NoƟce to Reject Bid Submissions 

To:  Proposers to Marjaree Mason Center Request for Proposals (RFP)  
 Community Resource Center project Children’s Wall Facades #08-12-2024 
 

From:  Marjaree Mason Center, Board of Directors  
 Nicole Linder, CEO 
 
Date:  September 18, 2024  
 
Re:  NoƟce to Reject all Bid Submissions  
 
Pursuant to Marjaree Mason Center (“MMC”) soliciƟng proposals uƟlizing a singular step process of RFP 
for selecƟon of a Children’s Wall Facades vendor, MMC is issuing this NoƟce of RejecƟon of Bid Submissions 
for the subject RFP. We thank you all vendors for their involvement in this formal procurement process. 
Unfortunately, at this Ɵme the costs received exceeded the allowable budget, and so our team will have 
to regroup and determine the best steps to complete these improvements.  

Any Proposer who responded to the solicitaƟon and has further quesƟons can be sent to the following:  

CEO, Nicole Linder, nicole@mmcenter.org, 1600 M Street, Fresno, CA 93721.  


